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AJ/ES 
 
 
8th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers. 
 

WORLD OF WORK DAY 
 
 
On Friday 17th June, we are hosting a World of Work Day here at St. Andrew’s.  

 

On this day, we will be inviting guest speakers to come into school to speak to the children 

about the job that they do, why they like it, what it involves and the route they took on their 

career path (e.g. college, apprenticeship, university etc). Our aim is to introduce children to a 

variety of different jobs which may spark an interest in them.  

 

We would particularly like to encourage family members who came to St. Andrew’s as a child 

to come in and speak to the children. You may know other people with jobs you think might be 

of interest who you could ask to come in and speak as well. It would involve speaking to whole 

classes of children throughout the morning of 17th June. 

 

If you or someone you know would like to come in and talk about their job, please get in touch 

with the school office by Friday 6th May latest so that we can start planning this exciting day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Head of School 
 
 

 


